
 

 
 

 
 

CHAIRMAN’S NOTE 
 
 
Mr Justice O’Hara has agreed with the Presiding Coroner, Mrs Justice Keegan 
that the most effective way of addressing a series of worrying issues arising from 
inquests (which emerged during the course of the Inquiry) is for him to speak 
directly to the Coroners. 
 
Mr Justice O’Hara will address the Coroners collectively at a meeting on 17th May 
2018.  He will speak on issues including how deaths are referred to coroners and 
how inquests are conducted. 
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